

STANBRIDGE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Year 6 Residential Camp October 2018 Parents Meeting – 1st March

22nd February 2018

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5

We are currently investigating the options for our annual residential Year 6 trip which is forecasted to be taking place 8^{th} – 12th October 2018.

As you may be aware, last year our current Year 6 pupils had a truly wonderful experience with Outdoor Adventure group in Bude, Cornwall. This gave the school a wonderful opportunity to negotiate an amazing deal for next year, whilst not jeopardizing the programme for the pupils.

We would very much like to repeat the programme of 2017, but to take advantage of any offers we need to make urgent decisions to secure a booking.

From this, we would like to take the opportunity to invite all parents to a meeting to share with you last year's experiences. Leading the meeting will be one of the Outdoor Adventures managers who can share an abundance of information about the venue and its programmes. This meeting will help us to gauge interest in this residential trip. We need to take a number of factors into consideration, including value for money, quality of experience and overall cost. This venue is very popular and many schools secure bookings up in advance. Although there will be a slight price rise due to rises in centre and transport costs, we aim to keep the price competitive and excellent value for money.

During the evening we would like to show you a video about Outdoor Adventure and its opportunities. We would also like to share our collection of photographs taken by staff during our stay this year. There will be an opportunity for a questions and answers sessions at the end and hopefully be able to address any questions or concerns you may have.

Please make every effort to attend as your input is invaluable. We will look forward to seeing you.

Please indicate on the slip below your intentions and return to the office by **Wednesday 28th February**

Yours sincerely	
Mrs J Fishlock Project Manager	
OUTDOOR ADVENTURE 2018 Parents Meeting Thursday 1 st March At 5.30pm in 6B classroom	
I will/ will not be able to attend the parents meeting on the Thursday 1 st March 2018	
Child's Name	Class
Signed	Print

Stanbridge Primary School, Stanbridge Road, Downend, Bristol BS16 6AL

Tel: 01454 862000 Fax: 01454 862003

Email: admin@stanbridgeprimary.org.uk